
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE PROPOSED USE OF 

SAVE REVENUE FOR AN ATHLETIC FACILITY 

INFRASTRUCTURE PROJECT 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Directors of the Centerville Community School District, 

in the County of Appanoose, State of Iowa, will hold a public hearing upon its proposed use of 

revenue from the State of Iowa Secure an Advanced Vision for Education Fund for the purpose of  

the following athletic facility infrastructure project: constructing track and field site improvements 

at Lakeview Elementary.  The current estimated cost of this athletic facility infrastructure project 

is $2,500,000. 

The hearing will be held electronically via Zoom at: 

https://zoom.us/j/93430537903?pwd=L2JUNGhpZFBHU1NqdWE2c1ArK3lIQT09 on 

October 19, 2020, at 6:30 P.M. 

 

 CENTERVILLE COMMUNITY SCHOOL 

DISTRICT 

 

 

/s/ Lisa Swarts  

Secretary of the Board of Directors 
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